To Whom It May Concern,

I once wrote to Cheryl Suber, a closing attorney whom I have learned to trust, thanking her for
referring to Mr. Louis Agudo, an excellent home inspector.

My husband and I required Mr. Agudo's service as Ms. Suber said, "I know Louis Agudo
personally, owner of Home Sweet Home Inspection Services and he has a great reputation
around the community."

As we used his service twice within a month as two home inspections were required for us
within that time period, he receives the absolute highest marks for his professionalism and
expertise in home inspection. He encouraged us to be there with him while he was conducting
home inspections. He seems to love what he does and it shows. Not only that, but also he was a
great educator: He explained to us about building materials and home safety issues, how to
maintain home, structural/ design issues, if any, as he was formerly a home builder himself.

As much as we hope to close our current contract now, we would require his service once again
if required and recommend him to anyone for his professional service.

Myung Hwa
Marietta, GA



